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MEDIA RELEASE

18 September 2024

NamRA LAUNCHES WHISTLEBLOWER HOTLINE TO PROMOTE TRANSPARENCY AND
INTEGRITY

The Namibia Revenue Agency (NamRA) has launched a Whistleblower Hotline in partnership
with Deloitte Namibia. This initiative, which follows the Board’s approval of NamRA’s
Whistleblowing Policy, demonstrates our ongoing commitment to transparency and integrity.
The hotline is designed to provide a secure and confidential platform for reporting a range of
concerns.

The hotline is available to NamRA employees, stakeholders and the public offering a channel
to report issues such as corruption, fraud, bribery, tax evasion, money laundering, smuggling,
drug trafficking, and any other misconduct or non-compliance with NamRA policies.

To ensure neutrality and confidentiality, the hotline is managed by Deloitte, an independent
consultant. Reports submitted will help NamRA uphold the highest standards of ethical
conduct and allow for the prompt and effective addressing of any violations.

Please note, the fraud hotline is intended solely for issues within NamRA's jurisdiction.
Complaints outside NamRA's control may be referred to the appropriate law enforcement
agencies.

Individuals or concerned parties can report through the following channels:
Toll-free: 0800 535 777

Email: namra@tip-offs.com
Website: www.tip-offs.com

END/.
Issued by:
Sam SHIVUTE
Commissioner 10z
Namibia Rey'er]ue‘Agency
ENQUIRIES: \ Serving with passion

Enquiries: Vesoraune Mbaha / Ananias liyambo
Email . T .Mbaha@namra.org.na / Ananias.liyvam .0rg.
ail address: Vesoraune.M @ g.na/ s.liyambo@namra.org.na W R e 0'@0@0




